
Provider Notice 12-95

Dear Providers,

Effective for dates of service on and after January 1, 2013, the Medicaid Program of the Health Care Authority (the Agency) updated the 
Outpatient Rehabilitation Medicaid Provider Guide with the following changes:

Replaced “Not covered” in the Coverage Table with the “NC” abbreviation.  
The Agency is making this change in all of the Coverage Tables and Fee Schedules.

Clarified that clients 19 through 20 years of age who are eligible for Medical Care Services or Alcohol and Drug Addiction Treatment 
and Support Act (ADATSA) services are not eligible for unlimited outpatient rehabilitation.  For these clients, the short term outpatient 
rehabilitation benefit applies.

Clarified when a provider may request a limitation extension.

Updated Medicaid Provider Guide

For specific details, see the “What Has Changed Table” in the Outpatient Rehabilitation Medicaid Provider Guide.   

Thank you.
WLB-AL
Provider Publications Team
Medicaid Program
Health Care Authority

NOTE: Please do not reply directly to this Listserv message as it is not monitored. If you have feedback or questions, please select one of the options at 
http://hrsa.dshs.wa.gov/contact/default.aspx.  Your message will be delivered to the appropriate staff member.

NOTICE:  This message (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, proprietary and/or otherwise 
protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination, copying, retention or use of this message or its 
contents (including any attachments) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or telephone and permanently delete all copies of this message and any 
attachments.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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